Agenda and findings for the fifth Whole School Council Meeting

29th March 2017

Welcome and introductions	Combined notes from meeting
Planning a special event to say goodbye to Mrs. Burton. Sadly Mrs. Burton has decided to hang up her conductor's baton and retire from teaching. She's been teaching at Hunsdon for 40 years!!! I would like to send her off with a big smile on her face so we need to plan something quite spectacular to say goodbye to her properly! Ideas please!!!	Lots of great ideas including: A special song to say goodbye Everyone drawing their picture for a big whole-school card A huge Tea Party Playing some of the songs / music that Mrs. Burton taught us Tea, coffee and cakes! Invite old pupils back Summer games with a musical twist Teachers to sing a song Choir to sing a special song Decorate the school with bunting Photo story Get a plane from the airfield to do a fly past with a long banner saying thank you and goodbye Mrs. Burton to play and everyone sings Invite the parents to the party Old pupils to put a band together and perform
Issue for next Council: What clubs would you like to run in September?	
Conclusion and thanks	